
 
 

December 2024 
 
A Heartfelt Thank You to Tim for Spreading Christmas Cheer! 
 
The Board of Directors extends their sincere gratitude to our tenant, Tim, for his 
outstanding efforts in decorating our lobby this Christmas. Tim's beautiful decorations 
transformed our lobby into a stunning and welcoming space that received glowing 
feedback from our tenants. 
 
Many tenants described the lobby as "lovely," "beautiful," and "welcoming." Tim's 
creativity and dedication truly went above and beyond, bringing joy to tenants at 
Paderewski Society Home. 
 
Thank you, Tim, for making our holiday season so special. We deeply appreciate your 
hard work and festive spirit!  
 
 

      
 
 


